
Deltona Youth Soccer Club Board Meeting Notes  
6:30pm - Monday, July 2, 2018 

 
Attendance:  Jesse Phillips, Merriann Frederick, Orlando De La Torre, Billy 
Barry, Tanya Georgiev, Josie Snyder, Miguel Perez, Michelle Perez, Natasha 
Guidry, and Rolando Rivero 
 
Minutes from June’s meeting approved by Jesse Phillips, seconded by Billy Barry 
 
President – John Robinson (reported by Jesse Phillips):  Discussed meeting 
with John Robinson, Jesse Phillips, Billy Barry, and Jim D’Errico with the City to 
designate Jesse and Billy as DYSC’s main contacts with the City.  Discussed: 
trying to get time on the fields extended.  Background checks and all trainings 
must be completed by August 1, 2018 for everyone involved with the Club 
(coaches, team managers, board members, committee members, etc).  Our new 
website/public relations person is Bob Uehlein. 
 
VP – Jesse Phillips:  Welcomed Miguel Perez as our new fields manager.  
Discussed getting fliers into schools at beginning of school year.  Discussed the 
conversation with a local deputy regarding car break-ins and street racing inside 
the park.  The Sheriff Dept will have patrols in the area when the season starts.  All 
coaches and team managers will be provided the Sheriff’s non-emergency number.  
The City will be asked to post signs about leaving valuables in cars. 
 
VP2 – John Thomson:  No report 
 
VP3 – Billy Barry:  No report 
 
Secretary – Merriann Frederick:  Next meeting Board Meeting on August 7 at 
6:30pm, Dewey O’Boster Park. Announcement was made regarding the 
following position: 

1. Merriann Frederick has stepped down as from the board position of 
Secretary. 

2. The DYSC Board appoints Natasha Guidry for the secretary position.   
 
Committee Reports 
 
Treasury – Tanya Georgiev:  Financial information available upon request to members 
only 
 



Fields – Miguel Perez:  He is looking forward to working with DYSC. 
 
Scheduler – Billy Barry:  No report 
 
Financial Aid/Scholarship – Jesse Phillips:  Discussed making sure the 
scholarship information is on the website.  All paperwork for those applying for 
scholarships MUST be turned in by August 15. 
 
DOS – Orlando De La Torre:  We had 40 kids for our summer camp. 
 
DOC – Rolando Rivero:  Discussed having a final tryouts for the U15-U16 boys 
team next week. 
 
Travel Registrar – Andrea Velazquez:  Registration is open 
 
Travel Bookkeeper – Karen Dudczak:  No report 
 
Academy Registrar – Josie Snyder:  Registration is open 
 
Academy Bookkeeper – Josie Snyder:  No report 
 
City Liaison – Jesse Phillips/Billy Barry:  No report 
 
Website/Public Relations – Bob Uehlein: No report 
 
New Business:  None 
 
Next meeting:  Scheduled for August 7, 2018 at 6:30pm; location Dewey O’Boster 
Park 
 
Motion to adjourn by Billy Barry, Second by Tanya Georgiev 


